
2015  Corporate  Governance  &
Executive Compensation Survey
Shearman  &  Sterling  has  published  its  2015  Corporate
Governance & Executive Compensation Survey of the 100 largest
U.S. public companies.

This year’s Survey, 13th in the series, examines some of the
most  important  governance  and  executive  compensation
practices facing boards today and identifies best practices
and merging trends. Senior partner Creighton Condon writes
that  the  analysis  provides  insights  into  how  companies
approach  governance  issues  and  will  allow  readers  to
benchmark  their  companies’  corporate  governance  practices
against best practices.

An introduction to the survey is published on the website of
the  Harvard  Law  School  Forum  on  Corporate  Governance  and
Financial Regulation. And Shearman & Sterling has published
the complete report on its website.
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